
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear All, 

These are challenging times for all of us. In these difficult times however it is important that we look 

out for, and look after the most vulnerable members of our wider community. With this in mind we 

have been in contact with the charity Time to Talk. You may remember we worked with them on 

our Together at Christmas event.  

Time to Talk are an award winning intergenerational befriending organisation that support 

members of our community tackling all types of loneliness through engagement, connection and 

friendship. I know that food and other household items have been in short supply however, in the 

spirit of kindness and looking out for others I’m asking that if you are able to donate items from the 

list below we will be putting together small packages to help vulnerable members of our 

community, at a time of need. We will also be getting students to write cards to show we are 

thinking of them and that in this current context of social distancing and isolation people still care. 

o 2 x toilet rolls 

o Hand soap  

o Tinned soups and baked beans (with ring pulls if possible) 

o UHT long life milk 

o Biscuits and cakes 

o Tinned fruit, custard, rice pudding (with ring pulls if possible) 

o Tinned fish and meat (with ring pulls if possible) 

o Pasta and jars of sauces 

o Jam 

o Tea bags, coffee and sugar 

o Bread  

o Instant porridge sachets and cereal 

 



 

 

 

 

 

All items can be dropped off at either campus, to the main school office.  

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

 

 Jim Roberts 

Head Teacher 

 


